Ist Women in Plasma Physics WS was held during 7th Asia-Pacific Conference on Plasma
Physics (Port Messe Nagoya, Nov 12-17) organized by Dr. Anne Mai-Prochnow.

Here is Web page
https://www.aappsdpp.org/DPP2023/html/3contents/satellitemeeting.html

Key recommendations from WS are

1) There should be women on the Board of Directors; the nomination process should be
designed to ensure this.

2) There should be a link between the DPP and the AAPPS Working Group for Women in
Physics; perhaps the Board of Directors can facilitate this

3) There should be a formal target for female invited and plenary speakers

4) Organizing committees should include female members (at least 20%)

5) Men can and should assist to improve the situation for women

6) There was no consensus about whether a DPP prize for women researchers should be
instituted; however, women should be encouraged to nominate for existing awards and

selection committees should have at least one female member.

2nd Women in Plasma Physics WS will be held during 8th Asia-Pacific Conference on Plasma
Physics (Grand Swiss-Bel Hotel, Malacca, Nov 3-8) organized by Prof. Anisa Qamar


https://www.aappsdpp.org/DPP2023/html/3contents/satellitemeeting.html

